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MINUTES
1. The following committee members were in attendance:    Gary Rosato, Anna Cutaia-Leonard, Nancy Meehan, Ellin Smith, Analiese Paik, Katie Augustyn, Jenny Gillis, Sheila Ferrara, Dawn Llewellyn, Kristy Macoy, Kristine Andres, Mary Hogue, and John Chiappetta.
2. Meeting was called to order at 7:06 p.m.

3. Dr. Rosato asked for a report for each action step:
· Examine exemplary models of K-12 gifted education through research and the utilization of statewide resources—it was reported that a list of information is being gathered on numerous neighboring school districts related to items such as identification process, program delivery model, ages served, etc.  The group expects to have a report prepared by January 2010.  

· Review the goals and objectives of the current program and delivery models and implement recommendations to insure they are meeting the needs of the students—some time was spent on the clarification on the middle school gifted program and the middle school language arts program.  The group will gather information on the current goals and objectives of the current K-12 gifted program and offer recommendations.  

· Review the identification process to insure that it is aligned with the goals and objectives of the program—it was reported that some work has been started in this area.  The group discussed the desire to look into identification for the purpose of a gifted delivery model as well as a school-wide enrichment program.  

· Review the research on Multiple Intelligences and determine if it should be incorporated into the program—PTA Council is funding one pass for the NAGC Virtual Convention featuring the Multiple Intelligences on November 7.  

4. Dr. Rosato shared information from the Tri-State Consortium meeting on gifted education.  

5. Dr. Rosato shared the newly developed wiki website where the work that comes from this subcommittee will be shared.
6. The next meeting is on November 30 at 7:00 p.m.  


7. The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 p.m.
